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The Oriole, a quarterly journal of Georgia ornithology, publishes original 
articles that advance the study of birds in the state of Georgia and adjoining regions. 
The Oriole welcomes submission of articles describing the ecology, occurrence, 
distribution, behavior, or identification of birds in Georgia, as well as scientific 
studies from all fields of ornithology.
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